
Food Service at the Port Moody Station Museum 

 

The Port Moody Heritage Society (PMHS) wants to provide food service at the Port Moody Station 

Museum.  The purpose is to provide visitors with a food option, as many museums do, and provide an 

auxiliary funding stream to support museum operations. 

As per our agreement with the City, City permission is required for additional site uses. 

The PMHS has been in discussions with Fred Soofi for a number of years.  Options have been discussed 

with the plan being a semi-permanent food truck.  An agreement will be made between PMHS and Fred 

Soofi such that Fred Soofi’s food truck will be the only truck on site. 

 

Site Location: 

The truck would be located near the Venosta Railcar.  A grey water tie in would be made to the sanitary 

sewer requiring a plumbing license.  The truck would remain on site and not leave daily. 

 

Hours of Operation: 

Operation would generally be daily, year around.  Daily hours will vary and be adjusted to customer 

demand. 

 

Use of Venosta Railcar: 

Outdoor seating would be patio style on the platform utilizing picnic tables.  Indoor seating would be 

onboard the railcar.  Venosta seating would on be on times that the railcar is not being used for 

educational programs.  Guests would seat themselves. 

The single, multi-gender washroom on board would be used by abled-bodied people.  Those requiring 

an accessible washroom would utilize facilities in Rocky Point Park, the same as Museum visitors do 

now. 

  

Waste Handling 

All customer service items/ customer waste will be compostable or returnable.  Compostable will be put 

through the City’s Green Bin system.  Returnable items will be collected and sent to Return-It. 

Food Truck packaging will be send through recycling; used cooking oil/grease will handled by a collection 

company.   


